Marisa Terrazas

Dear Chelsea,

I disapree with the drafted CAFO rules. My concerns are that the new drafted regulations will have
a negative impact on residences who raise animals for personal and small scale community purposes.

Applying CAFO standards to small operations, will be devastating to local food production and our
overall food security.

Sincerely,

Marisa Terrazas



